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90th Celebration 
Thanks to everyone for making last Friday's celebration of our cohort of 90 and over's such a 
success (and we were sorry that Eileen Fake, Heather Collins and Margaret Harper could not 
make it).  Don't they make a lovely picture!   
 
Thanks also to Lynda Clark for the superb cake. 
 
 

 
 
Charity Tournament - Age Concern - 22 Sep 
Still time to sign up to our charity tournament.  Cost $20; start time 1.15pm and any raffle 
prizes welcomed. 
 
Altavady 
 

Kate Faulks (and family) are restoring the Altavady Barn.  She found playing bridge last year 
that many of us had memories of attending dances and parties at the Altavady Barn and she 
would like to collect together those memories as part of their restoration.  If you have 
memories to share please contact Kate on 021 222 3991 or email altavadyfarm@gmail.com; 
she would love to hear from you. 
 
New Zealand Wide Pairs - 15 November - 7pm - $15 
If you want to take part in the New Zealand Wide Pairs please put your name on the list.  The 
cost is $15 which includes the booklet analysing all hands played and a lovely supper. 
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Working Bee 
Keep 23 Nov free for our working bee.  Talk to Liz if you have noticed something around the 
Club that needs attention. 
 
Use of Stop Cards 
New Zealand Bridge has now decided that Stop cards are no longer to be used at tournaments.  
We are inclined to remove them from Club play as well - if you have a view on this let one of 
the Committee know. 
 
2025 Programme 
We are well underway with the preparation of next year's Programme.  If your phone number 
or address has changed can you let me know asap. 
 
 
Regards 
Alison  
Secretary 
 
Extra Individual Round 
Monday 25 November and Tuesday 26 November will be an additional Individual round.   
However the overall results will still be the best 6 scores to count. 
 


